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March 8
No School 

ProDev for staff

March 12
Craft Club

March 22
Snow Day

March 27-29
Conference

Half Days
11:30 dismissal

April 1-5 
Spring Break

Dear Eagle Families,
We've had an exceptional week at Anderson Island Elementary, filled
with celebrations and opportunities for growth.
Firstly, I'm thrilled to announce that we celebrated all our February
reading success with a delightful doughnut party today! Seeing our
students' dedication to their reading goals is truly inspiring, and I
commend them for their hard work and enthusiasm. Let's keep the
momentum going as we continue to foster a love for reading
throughout our school community.
As we look ahead, I want to remind everyone that we have a well-
deserved three-day weekend approaching for our students. It's the
perfect opportunity to recharge and spend quality time with family
and friends. Whether exploring the outdoors or simply relaxing at
home, I hope you make the most of this time to rejuvenate and
prepare for the weeks ahead.
Our dedicated teachers will also attend an in-service tomorrow at
Chloe Clark Elementary. They'll engage in valuable discussions about
our Mystery Science curriculum and the Next Gen Science Standards.
These professional development opportunities are instrumental in
ensuring our educators are equipped with the latest tools and
strategies to support student learning effectively.
In closing, I encourage our Eagles to take care of themselves this
weekend. Remember to get plenty of rest, spend time outdoors, and,
of course, continue reading! Your well-being is paramount, and I look
forward to seeing you all refreshed and ready to tackle another
fantastic week ahead.
I wish you all a wonderful weekend filled with joy and relaxation.
I look forward to seeing you all next week.
- Mr. Miller
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